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Public Service Commission 

June 2, 2014 

Mr. Jon Moyle 
118 N. Gadsden Street 
Tallahassee, Florida  32301 

Re:  Docket No. 140117-TX 

Dear  Mr. Moyle: 

This will acknowledge receipt of the Application to provide local telecommunication service 
in Florida, by Cellular South Inc., d/b/a C Spire and d/b/a C Spire Business Solutions,  which was filed 
in this office on May 29, 2014, and assigned the above-referenced docket number.  Appropriate staff 
members will be advised. 

Mediation may be available to resolve any dispute in this docket.  If mediation is conducted, it 
does not affect a substantially interested person’s right to an administrative hearing.  For more 
information, contact the Office of General Counsel at (850) 413-6199. 

Please note as well that the Commission’s Statement of Agency Organization and Operations 
requires certificated companies to notify the Commission of any changes in name, telephone, address, 
or contact person.  Should your application be granted by the Commission, you will be expected to 
comply with this requirement by advising us of any changes as they occur. 
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Shawna Senko

From: Bob Casey
Sent: Friday, May 30, 2014 3:07 PM
To: Shawna Senko
Cc: Hong Wang; Catherine Beard; Bob Casey
Subject: RE: RE: 5/29/14 CLEC Transfer Application - Cellular South, Inc. 

This should be a new docket since it is an application for a CLEC certificate. 
 
When they state they are certificated, they mean they are certificated by the FCC as a wireless provider, but they are 
seeking a CLEC certificate. 
 
From: Shawna Senko  
Sent: Friday, May 30, 2014 2:56 PM 
To: Bob Casey 
Cc: Hong Wang 
Subject: FW: RE: 5/29/14 CLEC Transfer Application - Cellular South, Inc.  

Good afternoon Bob, 

Please see the message below I sent to Catherine. I have not heard back from her and am becoming concerned as it is 
Friday and I must have all new dockets entered before 5:45 pm. Would you be able to provide assistance? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Shawna Senko 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
From: Shawna Senko  
Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2014 3:08 PM 
To: Catherine Beard 
Cc: Hong Wang; Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: 5/29/14 CLEC Transfer Application - Cellular South, Inc.  

Good afternoon Catherine, 

We received the attached CLEC application today by hand delivery. When attempting to establish the docket we found 
that MCD has no record of any of the information provided on the application. We searched for the company name, the 
d/b/a, the FEIN, and we searched company codes and certificate numbers close to what is shown on the application with 
no success. Would you be able to provide us with assistance on this application/docket? 

There was also a check that was hand delivered with the application: Chk# 00617 from the Moyle Law Firm. I will be 
taking it over to be logged in the mail room. 

Thank you for your help, 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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Shawna Senko 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 




